
Independent Education Review – Update 

Mr FAIRS question to MINISTER for EDUCATION  

Recognising that you released the final report of the Independent Review of Education in 
Tasmania in January of this year, I understand the government has identified four areas 
where we can take immediate action to achieve improved outcomes. These areas 
include improving school staff well-being, ensuring alignment between our education 
system and the University of Tasmania, and getting ready to try a multi-school 
organisation model. What is the status of those immediate actions? How much progress 
has been made? 
 


